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To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

24/01/2022 

MRS Wendy Starkie 
5 / 17 Trevor RD 
Newport NSW 2106 

RE: DA2021/2687 - 14 Trevor Road NEWPORT NSW 2106 

i have no problem with the development proposed for 14 Trevor Road Newport - DA2021/2587 
as such.. However I would request Council to ensure minimal congestion of the street for 
residents. Development lots further down the street have resulted in numerous trucks and vans 
parked all day all week impeding the flow of traffic and impeding the access of residents to and 
from their property. Also the delivery and storage of materials for use should be carefully 
organised so as to prevent mess on the road and sidewalk. Thank you for the opportunity to 
express my concerns. 
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